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1

Ferguson, Susan M EMNG:EX

Subject: FW: Letter to Premier Clark - CKD Gething UG coal mine project (EMNG 77604)
Attachments: CKD letter to Premier_April112013.pdf

Importance: High

From: dh2004yk@dehua.ca [mailto:dh2004yk@dehua.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 2:40 PM 
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX 
Cc: Naishun Liu  
Subject: Letter to Premier Clark - CKD Gething UG coal mine project 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Premier Clark, 

 

Could you please find the Letter that I write to you to look for supports and assistants from you and 

BC provincial government on our CKD Gething underground coal mine development project in 

north east BC. I know that you are busy with many things, however, we really appreciate that you 

can have a time to look at our project for bulk sample permit application, which we are looking 

forward to having your decision on issuing the permit and making our project to move forward.   

 

As well, I appreciate that you can confirm if you receive my letter via this email. I can be contacted 

through email at dh200401@dehua.ca or phone at 604‐765‐9168. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Naishun Liu 

Director of CKD 

President of Canadian Dehua 
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April 11, 2013 

 

Dear Premier Clark, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express to you our concerns on our coal mine 

development projects in north east BC.  

 

Canadian Dehua International Mines Group Inc. (Dehua) and Canadian Kailuan Dehua 

Mines Co., Ltd. (CKD) has conducted Gething underground coal mine exploration and bulk 

sample permit application since 2005. CKD had conducted coal drilling program before 2010. 

Initial application for the bulk sample Notice of Work was submitted in January, 2011.  

 

In the past years, you and members from BC provincial government met project investors 

from Kailuan Group and Shougang Group of China for welcoming and supporting investors 

to come to BC to invest and develop BC coal mine. We would like to thank you and BC 

provincial government to support and assist project investors to develop Gething 

underground coal mine project. However, after 27 months, we still do not have government 

approval on the Gething bulk sample Notice of Work and we cannot move the project 

forward. 

 

Investors of Kailuan Group and Hebei Iron Steel Group Co. have declared to stop investment 

on Bullmoose underground coal mine exploration and development in NE BC as that the 

approval of Gething bulk sample permit is uncertain. Also, Kailuan Group and Shougang 

Group have expressed to stop Gething project investment if the bulk sample Notice of Work 

will be not issued in April 2013. If all become true, it will makes a significant negative impact 

on BC, even Canada mining industry, and it will makes Dehua enormous economic losses.  

 

We would like you and BC provincial government to have a decision on issuing the Gething 

project permit and continue to support the project further. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 
Naishun Liu 

Director of CKD 

President of Dehua 

 

Incl.: Minister Bennett’s Letter to Mr. Liu on December 08, 2006 
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